
Horry County HOME Consortium 
Announces the 

  Assessment of Fair Housing Plan  
Availability for Public Comment 

 
August 3, 2017 - September 8, 2017 

Public Hearings will be held at the following locations: 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Assessment of Fair Housing is a Federal requirement for agencies and jurisdictions who receive 

funding from the U.S. Department of Housing & Urban Development. 
 
 

Copies of the plan will be made available on the Horry County, City of Myrtle Beach, City of Conway, 
Housing Authority of Conway, Myrtle Beach Housing Authority, and Eastern Carolina Homelessness 

Organization (ECHO) websites. 
 

Copies will also be made available at the Horry County Community Development Office, the Myrtle Beach 
Housing Authority, and the Housing Authority of Conway. 

 
For additional information or to submit written comments, please contact 

Courtney Kain, Community Development Director 
kainc@horrycounty.org 

(843) 915-7031 
 

Horry County does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, national origin, religion, or disability in its 
employment opportunities, programs, or activities.  All requests for appropriate auxiliary aids and services, when necessary to 

offer a person with a disability the opportunity to participate in or enjoy the benefits of County services, programs, or activities, 
must be made within a reasonable time prior to the activity. 

 

August 17, 2017 at 4pm 
Myrtle Beach Housing Authority  

605 10th Avenue North 
Myrtle Beach, SC 29578 

 
August 23, 2017 at 4pm 

City of Georgetown 
 Law Enforcement Center 
2222 Highmarket Street 
Georgetown, SC 29440 

 

August 24, 2017 at 4pm 
Horry County  

Community Development 
1515 4th Avenue 

Conway, SC 29526 
 

August 16, 2017 at 3pm 
Williamsburg County Library  

306 North Main Street  
Hemingway, SC  29554 
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